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August 1, 2023                   
 
Development & Permitting Services 
City of Puyallup 
333 S. Meridian 
Puyallup, WA 98371     
 
 
RE:  CIMCO-Permit application -Open Storage Shed  

 
Dear Sir or Madam. 
 
We are submitting this building permit application for our Client, Cimco Sales, Inc. for a pre-
engineered metal storage shed to be located on the West side of their existing building. This 
structure will be open on the East wall, and will rest on concrete pier footings installed through 
the existing asphalt paving. It will be raised approximately 6” above the asphalt, so as not to 
disturb the surface water flow currently. 
 
This structure will be non-combustible metal, open on one wall full height, and will not require 
any mechanical ventilation or heating. 
 
Please know that this permit application is separate from the proposed 5,000 SF warehouse, 
under #PRPF20230347, which we understand has already completed the plan review process 
and is ready for permit issuance as soon as the Civil permit is issued. Also please know that this 
previous application has already completed the SEPA process with a MDNS under 
#PLSSP20230037 dated May 30, 2023, with the understanding that this new application for a 
576 SF storage shed does not require further review under this SEPA. 
 
We also understand that according to our civil engineer, Grant Middleton at Larson Associates, 
Inc. that because this storage shed will rest on the existing asphalt surface, without disrupting 
the surface water runoff, that City Staff has agreed no further mitigation measures under the 
Civil application #PRCCP20230336 for storm water will be required for this application. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions on this current permit application. 
 
Thank you. 

 
James H. Castino 
Principal 
Castino Architecture 


